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WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

 

Christian Curriculum Corner 
   This year our school theme is “I am…”   

“I praise you, for I am fearfully and wonderfully made.” 
Psalm 139:14a 

Our March Focus is Rescued. Please click here to read 
this month’s newsletter.  

Look Who Got Caught Reading 
...a graphic novel! 

 
Send in a photo of your child reading with a graphic novel.  One 
name will be drawn from the participants to win a Chapters gift 

card. This is open to ALL students, one entry per theme. Photos can 
be submitted in person or emailed to: 

deborah.heerema@pallisersd.ab.ca 
Note: photos will not be returned 

The winner of our last draw was Jacqui in 3H.  

A Note from Admissions 
Thank you to everyone who has completed their re-

enrollment documents! The deadline has now passed for 
2020-21 enrollment. Please contact Audra Chase in the Ad-

missions Office if you did not complete a form.  

Also, the annual $150 ACSCS Membership Fee is now due. 
You are able to drop off payment in cash or cheque at the 

school or pay here via PayPal.  

    TCS Music Academy 
 We currently have openings for piano, guitar and voice.  

Short term or long term lessons are available during school 
hours for TCS students.  

Please contact tcsmusicacademy@gmail.com  

      T.O.C. Presents  
            Thursday, March 12th  
             TCS Library @ 7 p.m. 

                               Dr. Paul Day  
Paul is a Christian psychologist, who is coming to speak to our 

parents about self-esteem, identity, and how to parent our chil-
dren to have a strong identity in Jesus Christ.  Please click here to 

read more about Dr. Day and his practice.  

Spring Open House  
THANK YOU!! 

Our spring Open House was a huge success and we want to say 
a BIG Thank You to our amazing volunteers!  Without your 

personal stories and welcoming faces, this event would not be 
the same. We deeply appreciate your partnership in spreading 

the word about our amazing school.   
Blessings from our Admissions Office 

Kindergarten 2021/22 
We will start accepting applications for NEW FAMILIES to TCS 

starting Friday, May 29th. Please help us spread the word.  

Accepting Applications 
 for September 2020 

We will have limited spots available for September 2020!  
Please let your friends and family know. They can contact 

Audra Chase to discuss availability and set up a personal tour.  

Monthly Wellness Theme 
In collaboration with Palliser Regional School Board and 
Trinity Christian School goals, we are excited to release a 

new Wellness Theme each month.  
March Focus: Healthy Eating 

Staff will be looking at this with their students throughout 
the month. 

2019 Donation Receipts 
Receipts were emailed or sent through Canada Post on 

Tuesday, February 25th. Donation receipts may have been 
issued for Dinner Auction, First Time Family Contributions, 
General Donations, Drama Donations, Golf Tournament, 

Walkathon, and Membership Fees.  Receipts were issued to 
the person who made the donation, so some families will 
have received two separate receipts. If you have not yet 

received a receipt and believe you should have, please con-
tact Jody Vriend at jody.vriend@pallisersd.ab.ca 

Baby Bottle Campaign 
Tues. March 3– Wed. March 18 

We will be sending baby bottles home with our students 
again this year, for those who would like to participate.  

We are asking that families collect money in these bottles 
and send them back into the school. Please see our 

Weekly Happenings email for more details.  
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